
February 29, 2024

Re:

Karen Lodden 
NPDES Section 

Enclosure: Permit Authorization Sheet

This letter is to acknowledge that a complete Notice of Intent to be covered under Iowa's NPDES Storm Water General 
Permit No. 2 has been received.  Please use the DNR Authorization Number provided above for any future correspondence 
on this project.  By making this Notice of Intent with the DNR, you are committing to meet the terms and conditions in 
General Permit No. 2.  If you do not have a copy of General Permit No. 2 please go to 
http://www.iowadnr.gov/Environmental-Protection/Water-Quality/NPDES-Storm-Water/Permits-Guidance-Forms or call 
(515)204-9234 and request that a copy be sent to you.

In accordance with the terms and conditions in General Permit No. 2, a pollution prevention plan was to have been 
developed before the Notice of Intent was submitted to the department.  The plan is to be implemented at the start of 
construction and updated accordingly.  The pollution prevention plan and other records are to be kept on-site where the 
storm water discharge occurs.  Unless otherwise requested, you do not need to provide a copy to the DNR.

When the construction project has reached final stabilization as defined in the permit, you must submit a Notice of 
Discontinuation to the DNR (refer to the summary guidance document).  Final stabilization is not achieved for residential 
and commercial developments until all houses and buildings have been constructed and ground surrounding them has been 
finally stabilized.

If you have questions, please call me at 515-587-0570 or email at karen.lodden1@dnr.iowa.gov.

Sincerely,

WILL CRUNK
CRUNK ENGINEERING
7112 CROSSROADS BLVD, STE 201
BRENTWOOD, TN  37027

Authorization of a Storm Water Discharge Associated With Construction Activity
Iowa Department of Natural Resources, NPDES General Permit No. 2 
DNR Authorization Number: IA - 43986 - 43583
Facility Name and Location: ACADIA BEHAVIORAL HEALTH HOSPITAL - CONSTRUCTION, COUNCIL 
BLUFFS, IA
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